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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD22A/0038 at Sandymills, Sandy 

Mill Lane, Old Nangor Road, Clondalkin, Dublin 22

 
 

From: Debbie O’Dempsey <DODempsey@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Thursday 10 March 2022 08:56 
To: Planning - Registry <pregistry@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Evan Walsh <evanwalsh@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Michelle Dodrill <mdodrill@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Edel Dempsey <edempsey@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: RE: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD22A/0038 at Sandymills, Sandy Mill Lane, Old Nangor 
Road, Clondalkin, Dublin 22 
 
Hi Guys, 
 
As this amendment is only for alterations to the elevations and has no effect on the unit numbers an additional Part 
V report is not required.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Debbie O’Dempsey 
Part V 
Subject to Contract/Contract Denied 

 
Email: dodempsey@sdublincoco.ie  
01-4149000 Ext. 2997 
 

From: Michelle Dodrill <mdodrill@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Monday 7 March 2022 14:13 
To: Debbie O’Dempsey <DODempsey@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD22A/0038 at Sandymills, Sandy Mill Lane, Old Nangor Road, 
Clondalkin, Dublin 22 
 
 

Please see attached.   

Kind Regards  
Michelle  


